Dear (INSERT NAME OF MP) MP,
RE: Invitation to a parliamentary exhibition by the MS Society
I am involved with the MS Society (INSERT PLACE NAME) Group and I am writing to you, as my MP, to ask you to attend an exhibition on Multiple sclerosis (MS) running from the 10-14 June in the Upper Waiting Hall of the House of Commons.
MS damages nerves in your body and makes it harder to do everyday things like walk, talk, eat and think. It affects everyone differently.
[Insert a sentence or two here about why it is important to you that your MP attends the exhibition.] 
We are at a turning point in MS research and the UK is at the forefront of this.  Within our lifetimes we could see, in addition to treatments that reduce the impact of relapses, treatments that slow or even stop disability progression for everyone with MS.
The exhibition will give you an insight into what it is like to live with MS and the exciting work being done to revolutionise MS treatments. You will also hear from people with MS about what breakthroughs in research mean to them and I would really appreciate you taking the opportunity to show your support for stopping MS whilst you are there.
It would mean a great deal to me if you could attend the exhibition to learn more about MS and the advances in research happening here in the UK.  
Please do spare a few minutes to attend.
Kind regards,
Insert name
